MONTEREY PENINSULA

MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

The April 17, 2017 Regular
meeting of the Monterey
Peninsula Water Management
District Board of Directors has
been cancelled.

A Special meeting of the Board
of Directors Is scheduled for
Wednesday, April 19, 2017,

at 7 pm in the MPWMD
Conference Room.



http://www.mpwmd.dst.ca.us/

